
Sleepover Club Highlights 

13.12.24 What a 

busy, fun week we’ve 

had. On Monday, 

Michelle our cook, 

cooked a tasty 

Christmas dinner. On 

Tuesday, A band 

called ‘The      

Vengeance’ came to 

play for us. We had a 

great time singing 

along and dancing. 

 

…. Others made 

and decorated 

Christmas biscuits.  

Some pupils took part in an interactive, 

sensory story of the Nativity ….. 


